Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
SOUTH WALTON COUNTY MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT
South Walton County Mosquito Control District

REVISION
CONTINUING ARCHITECT AND ENGINEER SERVICES –
SOUTH WALTON COUNTY MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT HEADQUARTERS
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
The South Walton Mosquito Control District (the District) requests Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from architects and engineers pursuant to Florida Statute 287.055 to provide continuing architectural and engineering design services related to the development of new District Headquarters. SOQs will be received by the District Director at 774 N County Highway 393, Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459 until 3:00 p.m. on November 15, 2018. Complete RFQ documents are available at http://swcmcd.org must be directed in writing to Ben Brewer, District Director, via email @ administration@swcmcd.org. 
 DESCRIPTION OF WORK: Planning, design and construction administration services for construction of the facility which will constitute the District Headquarters located at 774 N County Highway 393, Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459. Proposed tasks may include facilitating the implementation, with updates, of the District Headquarters Master Plan and site design; design of a new District Headquarters Administration facility; design of auxiliary building(s) to support the District’s operations; and associated permitting.
MANDATORY Pre-submittal meeting at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 18, 2018 at District Headquarters at 774 N County Highway 393, Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459. Point of Contact will be Ben Brewer, District Director, at (850)267-2112. The lead architect in charge of and who will be responsible for design must attend pre-submittal meeting. 
All interested firms are invited to respond. The District reserves the right to accept or reject any and all SOQs in whole or in part.  The terms of the Complete RFQ documents control over this ad. The South Walton County Mosquito Control District is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
